
CHILTERNS CREMATORIUM JOINT COMMITTEE 
30 JULY 2010 
 
 
REPORT OF THE TREASURER 
 
 
UPDATE ON 2009/10 OPINION AUDIT FEE 
(Contact Officer: Alison Howes 01494 732260) 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
1. That the 2009/10 opinion audit fee letter be noted. 
 
2. That delegated authority be given to the Treasurer in consultation with 
 the Chairman of the Joint Committee to agree any amendments to the 
 audit fee. 
 
 Report 
 
1 The Joint Committee is asked to note the letter from District Auditor attached 

at Appendix 8.5 in which he sets out the planned fee for the 2009/10 audit and 
the assumptions that have been made regarding the fee. The level of fee is 
£9,400. The Joint Committee is requested to give delegated authority to the 
Treasurer in consultation with the Chairman of the Joint Committee to agree 
an amended fee should any issues be identified during the audit that give rise 
to an increase.   

   
 

Background Papers: None 
 

 
 
 


